
 

 

15th June 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

5WM Southway Housing Trust Trip 
 
As we continually look for ways to develop our green spaces, 5WM will be taking part in a FREE session 
on Friday 24th June where we will be building bug hotels and hedgehog houses! 
 
The session will be provided by Southway Housing Trust in one of their green spaces on Weller Avenue, 
Chorlton. We will be walking there in the morning and returning before lunch with some new skills and 
hopefully some new accommodation to encourage more wildlife into our school grounds!  
 
We realise that this is shorter notice than normal for a school trip, but we have only just been offered 
this opportunity and do not want the children to miss out. 
 

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school 

jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will be 

provided. Please also ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather that day, as we will 

be outside. 

 
If you're available and would like to come with us, please let us know on the return slip below.  
Kind Regards 
 
Danielle McArdle and Anna Dumville 
 
5WM Teachers 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

5WM Southway Housing Trust Trip 
 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________Class: ___________________ 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the Southway Housing Trust visit  [   ]  
I am able to help on the trip        [   ] 

 
Emergency Contact Number____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer) __________________________________________ Date__________________ 
 


